
From: Patience Stewart
Date: Tue, 22 Sep 2020 at 09:37
Subject: North Essex Section 1 Plan – Invitation to comment on 2018-based household 
projections
To: Andrea Copsey <copseyandrea@gmail.com>

Dear Andrea,
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the 2018-based household projections. The 
following comments are submitted on behalf of Anglian Water.

I would be grateful if you could confirm that you have received this response.

The publication of 2018-based household projections and any implications for the North 
Essex Local Plan are outside of our role as an infrastructure provider.

As such we have no comments to make in relation to the implications of the 2018-based 
household projections.

Should you have any queries relating to this response please let me know.

Regards,

Stewart Patience, MRTPI

Spatial Planning Manager

Web: www.anglianwater.co.uk/SGI

Anglian Water Services Limited

Anglian Water, Thorpe Wood House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, Cambridgeshire. PE3 
6WT
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